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Our 2007 Board 
Kim McKenzie President         kkenzie@comcast.net 
Julie Walters Vice President     juliewalters1@comcast.net 
Don Parker Treasurer              drparker@aol.com  
Nicola Schwab Secretary                   nschwab@mresults.net   
Chris Clark Asst. Secretary            vlotrix@yahoo.com 

    
Thank you Board Members! 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 
Our New 2008 Board is in place and will be taking 
over January 1st.  
 
New Neighbors 
No new neighbors this month, but watch for next month! 
 
Remember if you would like to join a committee, and we 
encourage everyone to participate, contact Nicola Schwab at 
770-886-0311 or email her at nschwab@mresults.net.  Here is 
a list of committees that may spark your interest: Tennis 
Court, Pool, Grounds, ACC, Yard of the Month, Social and 
Welcome. 

It’s true, no one cares more about our  
neighborhood than you! 

  
Message from the Board 

  We are composing a "Notes from the Board" 
which will be mailed in the next week or so to all 
homeowners which fill everyone in on the new 
2008 Board members; plus, let all know the 
outcome for the covenants vote. So watch your 
mailbox! 

YARD of the MONTH 
WINNERS! 

Congratulations to Allison and John Fagen at 
1410 Buckthorn who have won a $50 in the 
form of a Home Depot gift card!  Are you 
next? 

FREE Advertising! 
Our Website – www.granforest.com 

The perfect place to advertise for sale 
items (e-mail: forsale@granforest.com) or a 
service, (e-mail: service@granforest.com). 

 

Halloween 
Drive safely and watch out for Ghouls and Goblins 
on Wednesday Night October 31st.  That’s the night 
our families will be out Trick or Treating.  

THE HAUNTED HOUSE 
The Haunted House will be up and running 
again this Halloween.  Follow the screams to 
Loblolly Lane. 

 
'Community Cop' Corner 

Parents please walk with a flashlight on 
Halloween.  All drivers remember to drive 
with extra caution Wednesday night.  The 
younger kids start early around the 
neighborhood so beware of them on the way 
home from work. 

 
Recycle your electronics! 

Don and Cathy Graff will accept electronics 
for recycling through Keep Forsyth County 
Beautiful until Nov. 16th.  Give them your 
monitors, computers, DVD, VCR, digital 
cameras, cell phones, camcorders, printers, 
copiers, stereos, etc and they’ll haul them 
off for you.  Removal of TVs costs $10 per 
TV.  770-205-7616. 
 
End clutter and help the Girl Scouts 

Want to clear some clutter 
and help Girl Scouts too?  
Troop 4211 is accepting 
donations of items in good 

condition for a yard sale.  Proceeds will help 
fund our Bronze Award project.  If you’d 
like to donate items, call Claire Graff, 770-
205-7616. 


